
Dennis Shaw,  
Director of Missions 
Brenda Chandler,  
Administrative Assistant 
Chris Benfield, Moderator 
 
Office Information: 
Monday-Thursday,  
9:00am-2:30pm 
Phone: (336) 679-8731 
Fax: (336) 679-2882 
Email:  
yadkinbaptist@yadtel.net 
DOM Email:  
domyadkin@yadtel.net 
Website:  
yadkinbaptistassociation.com 
Facebook: 
Yadkin Baptist Association 
 
Our Churches: 
Arlington FBC 
Bear Creek 
Bethel 
Bethel Hispanic 
Boonville 
Bread of Life 
Charity 
Courtney 
Deep Creek 
East Bend 
Enon 
Flat Rock 
Forbush 
Friendship 
Huntsville 
Jonesville FBC 
Maplewood 
Mountain View 
Richmond Hill 
Rock Spring 
Sandy Springs 
Shady Grove 
South Oak Ridge 
Swaims 
Triple Cross 
Union Grove 
West Yadkin 
Yadkinville FBC 
Zion 

 
Early Spring Greetings!! 
 
I was talking with a member from one of our YBA Churches the other day about taking down 
the Christmas Tree just last week and in a few days it will already be March!!!  Where has 
time gone?  In a few days we will set our clocks forward and await the arrival of Spring! 
 
Here is an update on my physical health:  I am scheduled to (finally) have Knee Scope Surgery 
on March 10th.  Please pray that the surgery goes well and that the recovery time will be 
short.  I feel like I have a lot of catching up to do since I fell and had unplanned surgeries 
(brain stent and kidney stone).   Thanks for your patience and understanding as I have had to 
work from home some and had limited Office hours each week. 
 
We had a good turnout recently for the Region 7 Baptists on Mission rally held February 
24th.  It was a good time of fellowship as we heard about several of the many ministries that 
we as NC Baptists are involved with.   Please continue to pray for and support the relief and 
rebuild efforts in Western NC.   
 
The YBA Executive Council will be meeting this month to make the final plans for our upcom-
ing YBA Semi-Annual Meeting.  Each Church can have 5 registered Messengers.  The Meeting 
will be held Thursday, April 24th at 6:00 p.m. at the Triple Cross Cowboy Church (Lone Hicko-
ry Arena).  Please read the YBA Happenings in this newsletter for other Ministers’ meetings 
you are invited to attend. 
 
We are having some conversations with various Leaders from our State Convention about 
upcoming training events for Church Treasurers/Finance Committee members/Church  
Clerks/ Deacons? Church Moderators/Church Outreach Leaders, etc.  It has been a few years 
since we have had any of these types of Training events at the YBA.  More information 
will be in upcoming Newsletters. 
 
As always, please let Brenda or myself know of any way we can be of help to you or your 
Church. 
 
Thank you for your partnership, 
Dennis 
 
******************************************************* 
REMINDER:  Daylight Saving Time Begins Sunday, March 9th!  Set your clocks ahead 1 hour 
before going to bed  on Saturday night!  

THE  MESSENGER March 2025 



1) Christian sympathy is extended to Rev. Jim Lytle, former Pastor of Bread of Life Baptist Church, in the   
recent passing of his Mother. 

2) We would like to THANK all of our Churches for completing the Annual Church Profile. 

3) Mountain View's Women's Conference will be March 1st from 9am to 2pm with Guest Speaker,         
Rebecca Lindhout.  Rebecca will be providing an uplifting message for all women on God’s loving       
goodness.  Lunch will be served.  The conference and lunch are free, donations are not expected but are 
very much appreciated.   Registering is not required, but would be very beneficial to us.  Here is a link you 
can use to register online, or call the Church Office (336-468-8199) and register.   (https://
mountainviewbaptistchurch.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2699251)  We look forward to     
welcoming everyone! 

4) The Ministers’ Aspire Class will meet on Tuesday, March 4th at 10:00 a.m. at the YBA office.   

5) 2025 State Missions Conference:  Join us at Calvary Baptist Church in Winston-Salem on March 14-15th 
for the “Living Sent Every Christian is a Missionary” two-day conference.  To attend, please register at 
https://baptistsonmission.org/bom/missions-conference/2025-baptist-missions-conference/7037?
itemid=12735 no later than March 1st.  Check out the details on our YBA website. 

6) The YBA Ministers Meeting will be Tuesday, March 18th at 11:30 a.m. at the YBA office.  

7) Charity Baptist Church Revival is being held starting with the Sunday morning service, March 30th 
through Thursday evening, April 3rd.  Preaching by Brian Thompson, Geoffrey Mace, Kenny Gooden, 
James Williams, David Childress, and Chris Hauser. Come join us for good preaching, fellowship, and    
music. We look forward to seeing you there! 

8) Deep Creek Baptist Church is hosting an Empty Bowls Fundraising Event on Tuesday, April 1st.  If inter-
ested, please contact Barbara Todd at (336) 463-2203 or Judy Beasley (secretary@mydeepcreekbc.com)
for tickets and more details. 

9) Bethel Baptist Church is hosting a Men’s Brotherhood Breakfast to support their missions on Saturday, 
April 12th from 7-10am.  Tickets are $10 per person and can be  purchased from Mike Ely (336-469-0829).  
Tickets will be collected at the door.  Ladies are welcome to come and enjoy the breakfast. 

10) Bethel Baptist Church Revival will be held on Sunday, April 6th through Wednesday, April 9th.  Sunday 
night, April 6th starts at 6pm and Monday through Wednesday starts at 7pm.   Ben Webb from Enon  
Baptist Church and Tim Webb from Northwood Baptist Church will be preaching.  See you there!  

11) 2025 Baptist Children’s Home Food Roundup is here!  Information and resources for interested   
churches can be found on bchfoodroundup.org or see information starting on page 8 of this newsletter. 

 



We welcome the churches to send in the happenings in your churches to the Monthly Newsletter.  If your church  has an upcoming event or other 
news to share with our church community, please email the information to yadkinbaptist@yadtel.net to be included in the upcoming newsletter.  

We can also post the information on the Yadkin Baptist Association website (yadkinbaptistassociation.org).   

 

 

 

 

12)  Pray for Churches Without Pastors:  BREAD OF LIFE, DEEP  CREEK,  FORBUSH, and  SANDY SPRINGS. 

13) 2025 Baptist Children’s Home Food Roundup is here!  Information and resources for interested   
churches can be found on bchfoodroundup.org or see information starting on page 8 of this newsletter. 

14) Rock Spring Baptist Church is a loving, caring church serving a Christ centered congregation.  Rock 
Spring Baptist Church is looking for a pianist for our Sunday Service.  Pay is negotiable.  If interested, 
please contact Brenda Chandler  (252) 497-1328 or  Earnest Galliher (704) 546-7223 to further pursue 
this  opportunity.  

15) Samaritan’s Purse is responding to the ongoing needs as a result of Hurricane Helene by entering into 
three rebuild projects serving hurting homeowners in western North Carolina.  We are hiring!  Would 
you be willing to share this news with your churches? While these positions may not be a fit for persons 
in your community, they may know someone who would benefit from hearing about them.   Please   
contact Cindy Kruger, M.Ed., M.Div., Human Resources Recruiter at M: 470-585-6711/                           
ckruger@samaritan.org and Samaritan’s Purse website https://www.samaritanspurse.org/ for more de-
tails. Also see the complete details posted on our YBA website under Job Openings tab. 

16) WMU:  Mark your calendar for the WMU Ladies Spring Celebration / 111th Annual YBA Session to be 

held on Thursday, April 10th at 6:30 at Enon Baptist Church. Doors will open at 6:00 pm.   Tickets will be 

available to purchase beginning March 3rd at the YBA office.  The cost will be $20 per ticket.  Please have 

money in hand when you pick up your tickets. There will be dinner served, special music, and a guest 

speaker.  Our speaker this year will be Holly Myers, a speaker, author, and founder of  Unbound Ministry 

( hollyhmyers.com).  I look forward to seeing everyone as we celebrate what God is doing in the lives of 

His people!  

 

http://hollyhmyers.com/




JOB POSTINGS 
 
SAMARITAN’S PURSE JOB OPPORTUNITIES:  All positions are paid positions, some being permanent, while others 
are for the length of the projects, which is anticipated to be approximately three years.   All positions are full time and 
qualify for a benefits package. We welcome the opportunity to talk further with you about this.  You can also visit sa-
maritanpurse.org, as well as careers.samaritanpurse.org, for additional information.  Please let me know how we can 
assist you. May  we count on your help in sharing the news? Will you also assist us by praying for God to send the 
workers, while also praying for the homeowners? New job postings for Samaritan’s Purse can also be found on their 
website.  Please see the attached document for additional information as well.  Thank you in advance for your time, 
consideration, and prayer support.  Complete information on the jobs available can be found on our website 
(yadkinbaptistassociation.org) or by contacting Cindy Kruger, M.Ed., M.Div., Human Resources Recruiter at M: 470-585
-6711/ ckruger@samaritan.org /https://www.samaritanspurse.org. 
 
ENON BAPTIST CHURCH, EAST BEND, NC: We are prayerfully seeking a Full Time Youth Pastor.   The candidate much  
provide a  clear testimony of conversion, a calling to youth ministry , and must endorse the Baptist Faith and Message 
2000.  For more information regarding qualifications and how to apply, please visit our website at enonbaptist.org. 
 
ROCK SPRING BAPTIST CHURCH, HARMONY, NC:    Rock Spring Baptist Church is looking for a pianist for our Sunday 
Service.  Pay is negotiable.  If interested, please contact Brenda Chandler  (252) 497-1328 or  Earnest Galliher (704) 546
-7223 to further pursue this  opportunity.  
 
Job posting information can be emailed to the YBA office at yadkinbaptist@yadtel.net to be included in our Monthly newsletter.  

Birthdays       

Angela Nixon March 1st   Tanya Benfield March 29th 
Will Hamric March 2nd   Edis de La Cruz  March 31st  
  



FINANCIAL REPORT FOR YADKIN BAPTIST ASSOCIATION 

CONTRIBUTIONS FROM THE CHURCHES 

DECEMBER and Year to Date Ending December 31, 2024   

 December YTD  December YTD 

ARLINGTON $295.60 $3,943.36 JONESVILLE  $100.00 

BEAR CREEK   $3,600.00 MAPLEWOOD $350.00 $4,200.00 

BETHEL $200.00 $2,400.00 MOUNTAIN VIEW  $166.67 $2,000.00 

BOONVILLE  $1,250.00 RICHMOND HILL  $994.86 $12,084.72 

BREAD OF LIFE  $100.00 ROCK SPRING  $243.00 $2,621.00 

CHARITY   $5,230.00 SANDY SPRINGS   $2,645.00 

COURTNEY $1,500.00 $7,500.00 SHADY GROVE   $5,400.00 

DEEP CREEK  $1,000.00 $4,000.00 SOUTH OAK RIDGE   $7,200.00 

EAST BEND $67.00 $804.00 SWAIMS   $1,200.00 

ENON $3,000.00 $15,000.00 TRIPLE CROSS   $300.00 

FLAT ROCK $350.00 $2,100.00 UNION GROVE  $2,500.00 $12,500.00 

FORBUSH  $148.96 $2,072.09 WEST YADKIN   $2,000.00 

FRIENDSHIP $125.00 $1,500.00 FBC YADKINVILLE   $2,400.00 

HSPNC CHURCH   $1,819.91 ZION $250.00 $1,625.00 

HUNTSVILLE   $2,100.00 TOTAL $11,191.09 $109,695.08 

   Other Revenue $0.00 $5,264.43 

2024 Budget (Church Contributions) - $109,584  Total Revenue $11,191.09 $114,959.51 

Projected Contributions needed per month - $9,132     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     



FINANCIAL REPORT FOR YADKIN BAPTIST ASSOCIATION 

CONTRIBUTIONS FROM THE CHURCHES 

January and Year to Date Ending December 31, 2025  

 January YTD  January YTD 

ARLINGTON  $0.00 JONESVILLE  $0.00 

BEAR CREEK   $0.00 MAPLEWOOD $350.00 $350.00 

BETHEL $200.00 $200.00 MOUNTAIN VIEW  $200.00 $200.00 

BOONVILLE $1,250.00 $1,250.00 RICHMOND HILL   $0.00 

BREAD OF LIFE  $0.00 ROCK SPRING  $562.00 $562.00 

CHARITY  $918.00 $918.00 SANDY SPRINGS  $600.00 $600.00 

COURTNEY  $0.00 SHADY GROVE   $0.00 

DEEP CREEK   $0.00 SOUTH OAK RIDGE  $1,800.00 $1,800.00 

EAST BEND $67.00 $67.00 SWAIMS   $0.00 

ENON  $0.00 TRIPLE CROSS   $0.00 

FLAT ROCK $175.00 $175.00 UNION GROVE   $0.00 

FORBUSH  $162.29 $162.29 WEST YADKIN   $0.00 

FRIENDSHIP $125.00 $125.00 FBC YADKINVILLE   $0.00 

HSPNC CHURCH  $566.87 $566.87 ZION  $0.00 

HUNTSVILLE  $525.00 $525.00 TOTAL $7,501.16 $7,434.16 

   Other Revenue $1,584.38  

2024 Budget (Church Contributions) - $109,584  Total Revenue $9,085.54  

Projected Contributions needed per month - $9,132     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     








